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Sincerely yours,

Dear President Qiu Yong,

On the occasion of the 110th anniversary of Tsinghua University, let me express my
sincere and best wishes to you personally and to your faculty, students, staff, and
alumni.

From 1911 to 2021, Tsinghua University has gone a long path to becoming one of the
leading educational and research institutions not only in China, but in the whole
world. Nowadays it continues to strive for excellence by training top-class
professionals and future leaders and by designing innovations, which substantially
contribute to addressing global challenges.

With all my heart, I wish continued success, increasing prosperity and new
achievements to you and your esteemed University. I am sure that our mutual
cooperation, which has recently gained great momentum, will be further enhanced
and contribute to the development of bilateral relations between the People's
Republic of China and the Republic of Belarus.

Happy Anniversary Tsinghua!

Academician Qiu Yong
President
Tsinghua University
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